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PRESS RELEASE 

 
The Administrative Council of EUROJUMELAGES, under the presidency of Marian Fabian (Poland) 
held its meeting in Bucharest (Rumania) on the 11th September, 2015. The meeting was made 
possible through the kind invitation of the Romanian Jumelages Federation of Posts and 
Telecommunications. 
  
One of the main objectives of the meeting was to take stock of the activities that were held in 
2014 in which 533 people participated, prior to analysing the activities implemented in 2015, 
which are already yielding very results.  
 
The Council also discussed and approved a provisional calendar of activities for 2016, which 
members of EUROJUMELAGES 13 member countries will be able to participate in. 
 
During this meeting the following decisions were taken:  
 

- The 11th International General Assembly of EUROJUMELAGES to be held in Valletta 
(Malta) from 10 to 13 November 2016. An extension of stay after the GA will also be 
possible. Additional information is available from your federations or associations. 

 
- Seven language courses are planned for 2016: German (1 course), French (1 course), 
Italian (1 course), Polish (1 course), English (1 course), Spanish (2 courses). 

 
- Twelve Activities will be proposed next year in particular, cookery courses, kayaking, 
Hiking together with the  traditional EUROJUMELAGES activities such as skiing week in 
Pozza di Fassa and the Cycling and Hiking meeting (OSCAR) to be organised in Germany. 

 
- Young twinners participating in activities defined in the EUROJUMELAGES program of 
activities can now benefit from subsidies. Applications for such subsidies will be 
considered and granted to young twinners on a case by case basis. Documentation, 
(including the relative application for subsidies) of these young Jumeliers, should be 
duly endorsed by the Presidents of their Association and submitted to the General 
Secretariat of EUROJUMELAGES.  
  
- The Board of Directors has favourably considered a request from Union SCIPT to 
become an associate member of EUROJUMELAGES. The member countries will soon be 
consulted to confirm this request. 

 
- The next meeting of the Administrative Council will be held in Germany, during the 
Spring of 2016. 
 

One can already find information on activities for 2016 on the website of EUROJUMELAGES 
www.eurojumelages.eu  
 
EUROJUMELAGES is a European non-profit association, which brings together federations, 
twinning associations, associations that can make a dynamic contribution and constituted within 
a postal or telecommunications company, direct participants (provided that there is no 
federation or association in the country concerned), or any other entity having a relationship 
with posts or telecommunications organisations, within the various European countries. 
 
Contact : Secretary General : jf.logette@eurojumelages.eu  
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